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Meet your new Officers for our new Columbian year:
Grand Knight ............................................................................................. Joseph Rzepka
Deputy Grand Knight ................................................................................ John Meagher
Chancellor ...................................................................................................... Joseph Wilk
Financial Secretary ..................................................................... Leonard Montana, PGK
Recorder .....................................................................................................Michael Kohler
Chaplain ........................................................................................ Fr. Arthur Krawczenko
Advocate................................................................................................ Richard G. Parker
Trustee ........................................................................................... Joseph Guzzetta, PGK
Trustee ............................................................................................... John F.  Pryor, PGK
Trustee ................................................................................................ Charles Lange PGK
Outside Guard ........................................................................................... Mark Montano

Please consider bringing canned or other non-perishable food items to this meeting. All the food collected will be given
to Veterans Outreach. This will be an ongoing program & there is a receptacle outside the Council office to deposit your
donations.

RESERVATION POLICY . . . VERY IMPORTANT . . . We need accurate reservation numbers so we can properly prepare
food. Since we are not a restaurant, we buy everything for one event. When we have as much as 50% NOT making reserva-
tions, we can run out of food or some menu items. That’s not how we like to serve our famous nationality nights and it is not
fair to members who do make reservations. And, if we “guess” wrong in anticipation of walk-ins, we have to throw out the food.
We know that you may decide to come at the last minute because other plans have changed and that’s OK . . . we expect that
and encourage you to attend. BUT, most members know in advance if they are going to attend a meeting or function that
includes food, so all we ask is a phone call or e-mail indicating your reservation. PLEASE call (315) 735-6171 or e-mail
kofc189@roadrunner.com

~Thank you for your cooperation!

~ TUESDAY, OCTOBER 15, 2019 ~
Sacred Heart St. Mary’s Church, New York Mills, NY

Menu specially prepared by our Chairmen:  Mike Damiano and Rich Delahunt
Menu: Baked Ziti with shredded mozzarella, small Italian meatballs and marinara sauce,

Italian sausage mixed with peppers, tomato pie, salad, garlic bread,
Italian cookies, Italian wine Price: $7.00



IN YOUR CHARITY

C. Robert Vaeth [1962]

 BROTHER WHO ARE ILL
Donald R. Ceri [2001]

 Michael J. Fitzgerald [1973]
Mark R. Montano [1991]

 George J. Amendolare [1986]

KNIGHTS IN THE NEWS
Ron Gondack, FN  [1979] on his daughter Melissa
being employed by NYS Office of Mental Health at
Marcy Correctional as a Licensed Master of Social Work
[LCSW].

Richard Burton, PGK on his son Sean being inducted
into the Ithaca College Sports Hall of Fame.

CANS FOR KIDS
The Council is collecting returnable bottles (glass
or plastic). Please donate your returnables on
your next visit to the Council.
This is an on going project and
we hope that many members
will get into the habit of bringing
returnables to the Council
when they visit for a meeting,
basketball, Youth Program,
etc.

SENIOR KNIGHTS
Senior Knights luncheon will be held Wednesday,

September 25, 2018, 12 noon, New Hartford
Legion. Call Jim Solan 315-768-3822.

K of C INSURANCE
You may visit the Supreme Council website for

further information on K of C Insurance:
www.kofc.org

For service you may contact Shawn Tetreault,
General Agent 518-310-1661, 1080 Military

Tpke, Plattsburgh, NY 12901; or Donald Petrie,
Field Agent 315-767-2599, PO Box 55,

Belleville, NY 13611
Donald.petrie@kofc.org

FIRST AND SECOND DEGREEs

1
st
 and 2

nd
 Degrees are scheduled for Wednesday,

October 23. Board of Admissions will be at 6:30
p.m. followed by the degrees. Please contact the
Council office [315-735-6171
kof189@roadrunner.com] if you have a prospective
candidate or if you need additional information.

3
rd
 Degree  will be exemplified in Vestal, NY on

Sunday, Octber 27. Please contact the Council
office if you would like to take your 3rd degree at
this time.

Promotions, anniversaries, births?? Please send all
such new items to Knights In The News

items to: kofc189@roadrunner.com
or the Council office [735-6171]

BEQUESTS
You may remember a loved one or friend by
making a donation to the Council in their memory.
Please note that a memorial gift may be directed
by the donor to be used for general Council needs
or to special activities such as Youth Program or
Seminarian Fund.

SAVE THE DATE!
We are planning our

6TH ANNUAL CHILDREN’S
 CHRISTMAS PARTY

for Sunday, December 15, 2019.
each year this event seems to grow in size as

families and friends enjoy an afternoon of
Christmas fun.  We expect this year will be no

exception, so please save the date.

4TH DEGREE
The 4

th
 Degree will have a regular meeting Tuesday,

Oct. 22 in St. Mary’s school, 7:00  p.m. Casual  dress -
all  Fourth  degree  members are welcome. Please
bring a non-perishable food item.

4th Degree Assembly continues to support the
Veteran’s Outreach Center. 40 cases of food were
donated in August. The Outreach Center thanked Intake
Coordinator, Blake Arcuri and the entire Assembly for
the continued donations. You may drop off food at the
Council any day.

Please consider bringing food to Italian Night.



We expect another large registration for this year’s Youth program. The Youth Program is held on Saturday
mornings 9:00-11:00 AM in the Council gymnasium., and begins Saturday, October 12. We will have instructional
basketball, dodge ball & physical conditioning, along with lots of fun and games. Every child will get a tee shirt.

Members’ children, grandchildren and sponsored guests: $50 per child, 2nd child/$25.

If you would like additional information about the Youth program, please call the Council office at 735-
6171. Use this form to register for this year’s program. Return the form below by mail, fax or email.
kofc189@roadrunner.com

YOUTH PROGRAM 2019-2020

Mail: Knights of Columbus
201 Main Street • New York Mills, NY 13417
Email: kofc189@roadrunner.com
Fax: 315-735-6173
Questions? Council Office 315-735-6171

We are pleased to be the host site for UCP’s Halloween Party,
Friday, October 25.  As with their Christmas Party, we expect
a large group in attendance for the Halloween Party.

UPSTATE CEREBRAL PALSY

Name (Youth Program Student)____________________________________DOB____________
Father’s Name (member)________________________________________________________
Address__________________________________________________________________________
_______________________________________________________________________________
Contact: home phone____________________ cell phone ______________________
email __________________________________________________________________________

Have you been in the Youth Program before? Yes_________No _________

HOLIDAY NURSING HOME VISITS
Please let us know if one of our members is in a nursing
home.  We will visit them during the Christmas season and
present them with a gift from the Council.  Charles Lange,
PGK will again chair this activity.  We don’t want to miss
anyone, so please contact us at 315-735-6171 or
kofc189@roadrunner.com

GYMNASIUM & FITNESS ROOM
The gym will be available on Mondfay thru Thursday evenings
as we begin the Fall.  That will change this Fall, as the adult
basketball league is scheduled.  As we move ahead, it is a
good idea to call Len or Tom at the Council [315-735-6171]
to see if the gym is available.  Also, please refer to the council
website www.kofcutica.org calendar for updates.  On short
notice, send an email to kofc189@roadrunner.com that will
get you a faster response.

The Fitness room is available for members.  Send an email
to kofc189@roadrunner.com with your contact info and Len
will respond and schedule times.

COUNCIL WEBSITE - kofcutica.org
Please use our website to view our calendar for upcoming
events, see if the gym is avialable and to make reservation.
We keep it updated and we encourage all members to use it
often.

2020 YEAR-IN-ADVANCE
Please consider saving the Council billing and postage expense
by sending your 2010 dues now: $88 or $28 for Honorary
members.

We have wireless internet avaialble in the Council building.
You may bring your laptop to use while you exercise or watch
your children play basketball.

INTERNET AT THE COUNCIL

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS SCHOLARSHIPS
NYS Council offers scholarships for students entering 9th
grade.  Applications are available in our Council office.  If
you would like an application, please send an email request
to: kofc189@roadrunner.com.  In addition, there are national
scholarships available.  For information, visit the Supreme
Council website: kofc.org.
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